## ANNUAL MEETING OF ELECTORS OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT HELD SEPTEMBER 19, 2017

The annual meeting of the Kenosha Unified School District was held on Tuesday, September 19, 2017, at 7:00 P.M. in the Auditorium at Indian Trail High School and Academy.

Mrs. Tamarra Coleman, School Board President, called the meeting to order at 7:32 P.M. and noted the meeting's

Mrs. Coleman asked for a motion authorizing the School Board to establish the date for the 2018 annual meeting.

Mr. Antonio Garcia moved to authorize the School Board, pursuant to Section 120.08(1) of the Wisconsin Statutes, to establish a date and time between May 15 and October 31 for the District's Annual Meeting. Mr. Falkofske seconded the motion. There was a voice vote, motion passed.

Mr. Kunich moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Garcia seconded the motion. There was a voice vote, motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:ond9Cv04 Tw ()Tj EMC /P.7